
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

I hope that you are doing well, staying safe and warm enjoying 
your family and friends, If you need to be outside shoveling or plowing, please re-
member to dress appropriately and rest up in between. 

I would like to remind you that we will not be holding meetings in the month of 
February. The weather's usually not good and there is not a lot going on to tell 
you about. 

We will have our next scheduled Executive Board meetings on Saturday, March 
8th at 10:00 AM followed by the Membership meeting at 11:00 

AM. If you can make it out please do, it would be great to see you there. 

P.S.  If you enjoy Meat Raffles, there are a few that are scheduled for this 
month. So come out and enjoy, (Check the calendar for dates and times) 

Commanders Message 

Follow us on face book for updated 

news and events. 

GFLP page : George F. Lamm 







https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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Presidents Day 


